
In support of SB2260 

 

This bill is necessary because after speaking to our local school board multiple times, they went on to 

accept policies that give the school the right to keep secrets from parents about their own children and 

train teachers to teach CRT because the law passed last session didn’t have any consequences. The 

children of ND are being exposed to curriculum about changing genders, groomed by secret-keeping 

alphabet “allies,” and learning that they are either victims or oppressors depending on the color of their 

skin. The school’s job is to educate children, not indoctrinate them into woke ideology and against ND 

values.  
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